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Please End Emergency Order 
1 message 

Jennifer Steward <spencersnana@gmail.com> 
To: edc.cob@edcgov.us 

Dear County Clerk -

Thu, Sep 10, 2020 at 8:48 PM 

I am writing to ask you to rescind the Emergency Health order in El Dorado County. I 
am a resident of Georgetown. 

Thank you for your service in representing the people of our county. We need to open 
and go back to work. 

Sincerely - Jennifer Steward 
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RESCIND EMERGENCY COVID-19 ORDERS IMMEDIATELY 
1 message 

Katherine Paterson <kmp0163@yahoo.com> Thu, Sep 10, 2020 at 7:33 PM 
To: bosone@edcgov.us, bostwo@edcgov.us, bosthree@edcgov.us, bosfive@edcgov.us, bosfour@edcgov.us, 
edc.cob@edcgov.us 

TO: ALL EL DORADO COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

FROM: KATHERINE AND GORDON PATERSON 
3612 DEVON WAY, EDH, CA 95762 

RE: Rescind Covid-19 Orders Immediately 

We request that you immediately follow Placer County's lead and vote to rescind the Emergency Orders in effect as a 
result of the Covid-19 Pandemic. Governor Newsom has independently issued an unprecedented number of executive 
orders that are not based on scientific evidence or fact. We hold the board responsible for choosing to enforce these 
orders in El Dorado County which have resulted in an economic, educational and social crisis. 
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Rescind the Emergency Order in El Dorado County IMMEDIATELY! 
1 message 

Robin Le Marquand <robinlemarquand@gmail.com> 
To: edc.cob@edcgov.us 

County Clerk, 

Fri, Sep 11, 2020 at 10:35 AM 

Placer Co. Board of Supervisors voted to rescind the Emergency Order in effect as a result of the 
pandemic. As a resident and household of 2 voters we request that our county officials rescind the 
Emergency Order in El Dorado County immediately. 

Residents in this county want businesses and schools to reopen immediately, we've had enough of being 
held hostage by our State officials. 

Robin Le Marquand 



9/10/2020 

Emergency Order 
1 message 

Laurie Vaqueiro <laurie.v@sbcglobal.net> 
Reply-To: Laurie Vaqueiro <laurie.v@sbcglobal.net> 
To: "edc.cob@edcgov.us" <edc.cob@edcgov.us> 

Dear Board of Supervisors-

Edcgov.us Mail - Emergency Order 

EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us> 

Thu, Sep 10, 2020 at 2:58 PM 

As a Business Owner and member of of the community in El Dorado County, I am requesting that 
the Board of Supervisors immediately lift the Emergency Order in place. This causes great 
distress for our employees, clients and community at large. This order is fear based, debilitating 
and is causing great economic, emotional, physical and mental distress to our community. 

What steps need to be taken to formally file a grievance with the County? 

Respectfu I ly, 

Laurie Vaqueiro 
Owner 

Massage Envy 

Next to Nugget Market 
4510 Post Street, Suite 340 
El Dorado Hills, CA 95762 
P: (916)941-6850 IF: (916)235-7124 

Confidentiality Notice: The information contained in this transmission may contain confidential and/or privileged information. It is intended only for 

the individual(s) or organization named above. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any review, dissemination, 

duplication, distribution or copying of this communication and its attachments, if any, or the information contained herein is strictly prohibited. If you 

are not the intended recipient, please immediately notify the sender by return email and destroy all copies of the original message. 



9/10/2020 

e . . . 
. 

Request to lift emergency order 
1 message 

Lindsey Hartman Carlton <lindsey@cfaco.com> 
To: edc.cob@edcgov.us 

Dear Board of Supervisors, 

Edcgov.us Mail - Request to lift emergency order 

EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us> 

Thu, Sep 10, 2020 at 3:21 PM 

Please consider my request for the Board of Supervisors immediately lift the Emergency Order in place. The order does 
not serve in the best interest of our economic and public safety. 

What steps need to be taken to formally file this grievance with the county? 

Sincerely, 
Lindsey Carlton 
Shingle Springs, CA 


